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  (Translated from Chinese) 

Receipt is hereby acknowledged of joint communication No. OL CHN 2/2016 dated 
8 February 2016 from the Chairperson-Rapporteur of the United Nations Human Rights 
Council’s Working Group on the issue of discrimination against women in law and in 
practice. The Government of China has looked carefully into the matter referred to in the 
communication and wishes to make the following reply: 

 It has been determined that the Beijing Zhongze Women’s Legal Counselling and 
Service Centre ceased operations of its own accord, and that the claim that the Government 
of China ordered it to shut down is inconsistent with the facts. 

    
 






